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                                       .                     
        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
                  19th JUNE              
DINNER MEETING


      14-29 JUNE 2006            
INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION MELBOURNE


      1st JULY             

BRUNCH AT GLENDA’S

                  15th JULY


WINE TASTING


      17th JULY                         DINNER MEETING

                  27thAUGUST                  CAR OBSERVATION RALLY


DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY  19th JUNE  MT WARNING ROOM

GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP

COST  $25

APOLOGIES   BETTY PREIST BY SUN 18th 7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

easypeas@bigpond.net.au       0412196572
ZONTA BIRTHDAY
Hope I haven’t missed anyone, no June Babies

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

If you are not getting as much from life as you want to, then examine the state of your enthusiasm.

Norman Vincent Peale, 1898-1993

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Once again welcome to our new Zonta year.
I would like to thank all members for their support over the past twelve months. And thanks to

 District Governor Ros Kinder for joining us at our Changeover Dinner, she has always been 

there to guide us over the years and we appreciate that she has never hesitated to attend our

 meetings when asked.

The new Committees have been formed, and Merle will circulate the committees via email to

 you. I know that all members will take a keen interest in their committees, and this will in turn

 help our club to achieve the goals that we set for the next 12 months.

Our Theatre night on the 27th May was a great success and our thanks to Betty Priest for

 organizing the tickets, and to everyone who attended. The food was terrific, the wine was 

great and the company was fantastic.

The Birthing Kit assembly line was held at Jan Ingwersen’s on Saturday 3rd June. She has

 really put her heart and soul into this project and we would like to congratulate her and thank

 her for a job well done.  And also thank you to all of those who attended the afternoon both

 members and non members.  
We will be presenting the bursaries to the two winners from the Kingscliff TAFE on the 19th.  

They were very excited about receiving the $300 and hopefully we will hear a little of what 

they are planning for their futures.

See you on the 19th and don’t forget all apologies to Betty Priest (for this month only) no later 

than 7pm on the Sunday night before the meeting.

 
Lesley Blacklock

President
EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg
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